
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Thank you to all our pupils turning up to Elevate Up sessions, this will increase their chances of 
success. However, it is disappointing to see that many pupils are not turning up to our English / 
Maths / Science bespoke Elevate Up sessions, which are core subjects. There are only 13 school 
weeks left until exams begin; it is vital your child starts to make the most of the opportunities 
offered within school. To make life easier and based on feedback from pupils, we have changed the 
timetable to one week, so each Core Subject has a set night each week. This will make it easier for 
pupils to remember.   
 

Monday Night: Maths /    Tuesday Night: Science /   Thursday Night: English 
 
Option subjects will let your child know if they are required at attend their sessions listed below. 
Option/Vocational subjects may not require attendance every week as coursers in these subjects can 
include a range of assessment such as coursework, non-examination units (NEAs), formal exams, 
speaking and listening exams etc. Therefore, depending on which aspect of the course students are 
working on, will determine if extra intervention is needed at that time.   
 
The Elevate Up sessions are aimed at helping students to prepare, as early as possible, for the Pre-
Public Examinations (PPEs) and the Public Examinations held in the summer. It is therefore of great 
importance to us that we have your support with this as parents/carers. Non-attendance will be 
taken extremely seriously: it is crucial that you support us in encouraging your child to attend.  
 
We want your child to succeed to ensure they achieve their best possible GCSE grades this summer. 
Research has proven that those pupils who revise, complete all homework and turn up to school 
every day, achieve success.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr J Newham  
 
Deputy Headteacher for Progress and Culture 

 


